Scott R. Miller, M.D..F.A.C.S.
Board Certified American Board Of Plastic Surgery

To Our Patients:

Welcome to our practice. We value your privacy. The misuse of Personal Health
Information has been identified as a national problem causing patients inconvenience
and aggravation. We want you to know that all of our employees continually undergo
training so that we may understand and comply with government rules and regulations
regarding the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) with
particular emphasis on the “Privacy Rules.” We strive to achieve the very highest
standards of ethics and integrity in performing services for our patients.

1t is our policy to properly determine the appropriate use of Personal Health Information
in accordance with government rules, laws and regulations. We want to be sure that our
practice never contribute in any way to the growing problem of improper disclosure of
Personal Health Information.

Our office has implemented a Compliance Program that we believe will help us prevent
any inappropriate use of Personal Health Information. If you would like further
information on our Compliance Program please mark the area below and our

receptionist will supply you with a booklet explaining our Compliance Program.

Your signature below acknowledges that you have read the above statements and have
been offered a booklet on the Compliance Program at the office of Dr. Scott Miller.

Yes, I would like further information on the Compliance Program
No, I would not like any further information of the Compliance Program

Print name: Signature: Date:
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